Town of Bridgton
The Planning Board for the Town of Bridgton will hold a continued Public Hearing at 5:00 P.M. on June 7, 2022, to hear public comment(s) on Nouria Energy, LLC application located on Bridgton tax map 5 Lot 85-1 & 85-2. 
Proposed application can be reviewed by request to Lphillips@bridgtonmaine.org or at the Town Office by appointment.
Please direct any questions to Brenda Day, Code Enforcement Officer. bday@bridgtonmaine.org or 207-803-9963

